

L-13 The Elephant with a Cold

07.10.24

Lets learn the poem

This poem was about a mighty elephant who got a mighty cold. He wanted to buy a hanky from a shop. But the salesman showed surprise as he didn't have hankies of that size.

The elephant sneezed a lot that he asked the salesman to give him a sheet. He would buy a sheet than a handkerchief for himself.

Exercises will be done at Page 57 & 58.

Tender Heart High School
Class - I English
L-14 There's No Water

7.10.24

It is a story of a frog named Mitzi. He was a mighty frog who was once thirsty so he drank up the water in the pond. He drank up the water in the river and now there was no water anywhere.

All other animals were thirsty. The hornbill, The elephant, The tiger, bear, fox all were thirsty.

The fox made a plan to make Mitzi laugh so that the water may come out of his mouth and fill up the pond and river again.

First Hornbill told some joke. All the animals laughed out loud but Mitzi did not laugh. Then the elephant tried his best by dancing but Mitzi did not laugh. The bear started scratching himself. All the animals laughed but Mitzi did not laugh.

Lastly the snake came, he was thirsty. He turned round and round. He kept turning and singing. Mitzi looked at him and he laughed. He opened his mouth wide and pressed his tummy. Out came all the water. Everyone cheered loudly.

L- There's no Water

Exercise

A.I Dictation words

1. thirsty
2. drank
3. hornbill
4. elephant
5. tiger
6. laughed
7. curled
8. hind
9. bowed
10. dizzy
11. straight
12. cheered

A.II Fill in the blanks

1. Mitzi was a big frog.
2. He was very thirsty.
3. Mitzi drank up all the water.
4. The huge elephant curled up his long nose.
5. Everyone cheered loudly.

A.III Make Sentences

1. thirsty :-
2. sing :-
3. bear :-
4. frog :-

QIV Answer the following.

Q1. Who drank up the water in the pond?
Ans. Mitzi, the frog.

Q2. Who had a plan?
Ans. The fox.

Q3. Who told some jokes?
Ans. The hornbill.

Q4. Who made Mitzi laugh?
Ans. The snake.

Q5. Who stood on his hind legs?
Ans. The elephant.

Q6. Who scratched his back?
Ans. The bear.

Tender Heart High School
Class - I English
Topic - Genders

7.10.24

In today's lesson, we will understand how to change the genders.
We all know. Names of persons, place, animals, and things are Nouns.

Genders

Musculine Nouns:- are words used for men, boys and male animals.

Feminine Nouns:- are words used for women, girls and female animals.

Let us learn More about
Musculine and Feminine Nouns.

Ex I Change the gender

1. boy - girl
2. king - queen
3. husband - wife
4. father - mother
5. brother - sister
6. man - woman
7. grandfather - grandmother
8. horse - mare
9. lion - lioness
10. cock - hen
11. prince - princess
12. drake - duck

13. peacock - peahen
14. tiger - tigress
15. bull - cow
16. son - daughter

— Learn and write —